
From: Kester, Tony
To: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 1/16/2013 7:31:14 AM
Subject: RE: NASUAD extension and partial payment

The extension is OK. Send the bill to me.

-----Original Message-----
From: Theriot, Susan
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 4:57 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: NASUAD extension and partial payment

Hi Tony!
Diana asked if we could agree to a no-cost extension to our I/R&A contract. They would like to extend the contract until
March 31st. I think that is great but want to assure you are fine with that.
In addition, she also asked it they could bill a partial bill of 8500 now. If that is okay, she asked to whom the bill should go. 
Please let me know you thoughts on this.
Thanks ;)-
Sue
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